
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

On Tuesday 28th February its Shrove Tuesday and the BSA will be selling pancakes in the 
playground at school pick-up. 
 
The pancakes will be freshly cooked in the school kitchen by Paula and some lovely BSA 
helpers and brought out to the playground. 
 
Pancakes will be £1 each which will include 2 yummy toppings of your choice. Please come 
and help us to raise more valuable funds for our school.  
 

 
 

 

 

Many thanks  

Rachel Sands (BSA Secretary)   
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